

Virtual or Remote Instruction Plan
PG Chambers School, Inc.
2022-2023 SY

PG Chambers School offers all in-person classes.  If a classroom is temporarily closed due to COVID-19 or a student is positive for COVID-19 and is well enough to participate, the School will provide remote instruction which may include either or both synchronous (such as through Zoom) and asynchronous instruction. If a student requires a device or assistance for internet connectivity, the School will provide that.  

The School will direct students’ families to their sending districts for food if there is food insecurity.  P.G. Chambers School will notify the student LEA regarding concerns related to food insecurity.  In addition, families will be directed to notify their LEA case manager with food related concerns.

The Attestation for the 2022-2023 SY is posted on our website: www.chambersschool.org.
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